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[ IC CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 40-2006, December
15, 2006 ]

INVENTORY OF INSURANCE PRODUCTS

In view of the declining interest rates in the market and increasing operating costs,
all life insurance companies and MBAs are hereby directed to make an inventory of
all insurance products approved by this Commission. All concerned are directed to
conduct a thorough review of the actuarial assumptions used in developing the said
products.




A duly notarized Assessment Report signed by the President/Chief Executive Officer
of the company/MBA and its accredited Actuary must be submitted to this
Commission. The report shall consist of the following:




1. List of all approved products indicating the following:



a. generic name



b. marketing name, if any



c. date of approval

d. whether still being sold (active) or not (inactive)



e. viable or not viable

2. For products found to be still viable, a certification that the premium rates are
still adequate and the actuarial assumptions used are stil attainable. Please
attach summary of assumptions and analyses for each product as set out in
Annex A[*]; and




3. For products found to be no longer viable, a commitment that the company
shall stop selling the products immediately.

All life insurance companies and MBAs are hereby given until March 15, 2007 to
comply with this directive.




Adopted:  15 Dec. 2006



(SGD.) EVANGELINE CRISOSTOMO-ESCOBILLO

Insurance Commissioner





